
U.S Department 
of Transportation 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

August 15, 2016 

Kate Sampson 
County of El Dorado 
Community Development Agency 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Mrs. Sampson: Airport: Placerville; 
AIP Project No.: 3-06-0188-014-2012 
DUNS No. 071543201 
Letter Amendment (Amendment No_ 1) 

Western-Pacific Region 
Airports Division 
San Francisco ADO 
1000 Marina Blvd, Suite 220 
Brisbane, CA 94005-1 835 

This is in response to your letter dated June 16, 2016, requesting an amendment to the Grant 
Agreement for the subject AIP project to increase the maximum obligation of the United States, as 
set forth in the Grant Agreement accepted by County of El Dorado on September 14, 2012, as 
amended on August 15, 2016. 

Furthermore, this letter commits the Federal Aviation Administration, acting for and on behalf of 
the United States of America, to increase the maximum obligation of the United States by 
$51, 139.00 from $699,480.00 to $750,619.00 to cover the Federal share of the total actual eligible 
and allowable project costs. 

Under the terms of the Grant Agreement, this document is incorporated into and constitutes 
Amendment No. 1 to the above referenced Grant Agreement. All other terms and conditions of the 
Grant Agreement remain in full force and effect. 

Sincerely, 

~i/O-& James W. Lomen · 
Manager, San Francisco Airports District Office 
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